
Notice type Notice number Local authority
Commencement 
date Description

Development 
location

Plannning 
permission number Submission date Owner Builder Designer Assigned Certifier

Certificate of 
Compliance on 
Completion

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0070790KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 30-Nov-20

Construction of 
dormer type 
dwelling at Rathealy, 
Tullaroan, Co. 
Kilkenny

Rathealy, Tullaroan, 
kilkenny 20/349 02-Nov-20

Owner name:
Patrick Shelly
Owner company:
none
Owner address:
6 Morton Street
Clonmel, Clonmel, 
tipperary

Builder name:
Patrick Shelly
Builder company:
none
Builder address:

  
    6 Morton Street
Clonmel, Clonmel, 
tipperary  

Designer name:
William Moran
Designer address:
No 11
The Square, 
Castlecomer, 
kilkenny, R95PD82

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0071004KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 30-Nov-20

Construction of  a 
domestic garage & 
all associated works 
at Ballycuddihy, 
Johnstown , Co. 
Kilkenny

Ballycuddihy, 
Johnstown, kilkenny 20145 13-Nov-20

Owner name:
Conot Tobin
Owner company:
N/A
Owner address:
Main Street
Johnstown, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Conot Tobin
Builder company:
N/A
Builder address:

  
    Main Street
Johnstown, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Conot Tobin
Designer address:
Main Street
Johnstown, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0071001KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 27-Nov-20

Construct a new 
dormer and single 
extension to side of 
existing dormer 
dwelling along with 
changes to existing 
dwelling with 
construction of new 
dormer window to 
rear, a new porch to 
the front and 
replacement of 
existing door with a 
window and all 
associated works at 
development 
address: Clogga, 
Mooncoin, Co. 
Kilkenny.  

New Line, Clogga, 
Mooncoin, kilkenny, 
X91 C7R8 18/104 11-Nov-20

Owner name:
Miguel Ponce de 
Leon
Owner company:

Owner address:
New Line
Clogga, Mooncoin, 
kilkenny, X91 C7R8

Builder name:
Miguel Ponce de 
Leon
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    New Line
Clogga, Mooncoin, 
kilkenny, X91 C7R8  

Designer name:
Sean Walsh
Designer address:
Grange
Mooncoin, 
Mooncoin, kilkenny, 
000

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0071003KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 27-Nov-20

Construct a two 
storey dwelling 
house,a septic tank 
and percolation 
area, new entrance 
and all associated 
site works at 
Ballycuddihy, 
Johnstown , Co. 
Kilkenny

Ballycuddihy, 
Johnstown, kilkenny 20145 13-Nov-20

Owner name:
Conot Tobin
Owner company:
N/A
Owner address:
Main Street
Johnstown, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Conot Tobin
Builder company:
N/A
Builder address:

  
    Main Street
Johnstown, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Conot Tobin
Designer address:
Main Street
Johnstown, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0070798KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 26-Nov-20

A new four bedroom 
single storey, split 
level dwelling, on 
site wastewater 
treatment system 
and all associated 
site works, site 
access as permitted 
under Planning 
Register Reference 
No. P19/450 at 
Knockeenbaun, 
Kilmanagh, Co. 
Kilkenny

Knockeenbaun, 
Kilmanagh, kilkenny 20/441 09-Nov-20

Owner name:
Sinead Murphy
Owner company:
Patterson Bannon
Owner address:
Knockeenbaun
Kilmanagh, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Sinead Murphy
Builder company:
Patterson Bannon
Builder address:

  
    Knockeenbaun
Kilmanagh, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Mark Bannon
Designer address:
Patterson Bannon / 
PBA.
Stoneyford
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0070533KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 25-Nov-20

Porch extension to 
front and a single 
storey extension to 
side and rear of 
existing dwelling 
house along with 
alterations and 
renovations to 
existing dwelling and 
all associated site 
works

Tubbrid Upper, 
Woodsgift, kilkenny, 
E41 DX31 20206 06-Nov-20

Owner name:
Emma Beehan
Owner company:
Emma Beehan 
Owner address:
Tubbrid Upper
Woodsgift , Co. 
Kilkenny, kilkenny

Builder name:
Emma Beehan
Builder company:
Emma Beehan 
Builder address:

  
    Tubbrid Upper
Woodsgift , Co. 
Kilkenny, kilkenny  

Designer name:
Emma Beehan
Designer address:
Tubbrid Upper
Woodsgift , Co. 
Kilkenny, kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0070791KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 25-Nov-20

Construction of a 
dwelling, entrance, 
install septic tank 
and including all 
associated site 
works.

Unnamed Road, 
Woodsgift, kilkenny 20/194 09-Nov-20

Owner name:
Ursula Russell
Owner company:

Owner address:
Clomantagh
Woodsgift, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Benny O Dwyer
Builder company:
Cooldine 
Construction Ltd
Builder address:

  
    Kylenoe
Horse and Jockey, 
Thurles, tipperary  

Designer name:
Liam Judge
Designer address:
Beakstown
Thurles, Thurles, 
tipperary, E41 E304

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0070799KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 24-Nov-20

Planning permission 
to construct a 
dwelling house, 
sewerage treatment 
system and 
percolation area, 
including all 
necessary site works, 
at Kilmacshane, 
Inistioge, Co. 
Kilkenny.

Kilmacshane, 
Inistioge, kilkenny P20/269 09-Nov-20

Owner name:
Danny Cotterell
Owner company:
0000
Owner address:
Kilmacshane
Inistioge
Co. Kilkkenny, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny

Builder name:
Danny Cotterell
Builder company:
0000
Builder address:

  
    Kilmacshane
Inistioge
Co. Kilkkenny, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny  

Designer name:
Danny Cotterell
Designer address:
Kilmacshane
Inistioge
Co. Kilkkenny, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0070426KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 23-Nov-20

To demolish an 
existing one and a 
half storey 3 bed 
dwelling, stone 
sheds and 
corrugated barn and 
to construct a new 
one and a half storey 
4 bed dwelling in its 
place

Tullowglass, 
Jenkinstown, 
kilkenny 20272 29-Oct-20

Owner name:
Joe Mcgee
Owner company:

Owner address:
The Flags
16 Irishtown, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95 DN4T

Builder name:
Joe Mcgee
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    The Flags
16 Irishtown, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95 DN4T  

Designer name:
Mark Roberts
Designer address:
First Floor
Green Street, Callan, 
kilkenny, R95 T9NH

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0070534KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 23-Nov-20

construct a two 
storey dwelling 
house and 
associated site works 
at Swiftsheath, 
Jenkinstown, Co. 
Kilkenny

Swiftsheath, 
Jenkinstown, 
kilkenny 20347 05-Nov-20

Owner name:
Kevin Healy
Owner company:
NA
Owner address:
Swiftsheath
Jenkinstown, Co 
Kilkenny,, kilkenny

Builder name:
Tony Rafter
Builder company:
Tony Rafter 
construction Ltd
Builder address:

  
    lismane
jenkinstown
kilkenny, kilkenny, 
kilkenny, 0000  

Designer name:
Ivor O' Brien
Designer address:
11 Patrick Street
Kilkenny
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice With 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0070591KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 23-Nov-20

2No. single storey 
extensions and all 
associated site works 
at Piltown National 
School, Piltown, Co. 
Kilkenny

Piltown N.S., 
Piltown, kilkenny, 
E32 DE27 19232 + 19449 28-Oct-20

Owner name:
Philip Kennedy
Owner company:

Owner address:
Piltown National 
School, Piltown, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Tom O'Brien
Builder company:
Tom O'Brien 
Construction
Builder address:

  
    Unit 5
Bilberry Business 
Park
Bilberry, Waterford, 
waterford, na  

Designer name:
Bryan McCarthy 
Designer address:
9A Durands Court,, 
Parnell Street,, 
Waterford,, 
waterford, 0000

Assigned Certifier 
name:
Bryan McCarthy 
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    9A Durands Court,, 
Parnell Street,, 
Waterford,, 
waterford, 0000  



Commencement 
Notice With 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0070656KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 23-Nov-20

Single-storey 
administration 
building to include 
canteen, toilets, 
office, tack and rug 
stores including on-
site foul water 
treatment system, 
landscaping and 
associated works 
and services 

Cotterellsbooly, 
Stoneyford, Co 
Kilkenny., 
Stoneyford, kilkenny 20487 30-Oct-20

Owner name:
Michael Dunne
Owner company:

Owner address:
Ballylinch Stud
Thomastown, 
Thomastown, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Brendan McCarthy 
Builder company:
McCarthy Civil 
Contractors Lrd
Builder address:

  
    Unit 55 Hebron Ind 
Est
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
James  O'Donoghue
Designer address:
2 John Street, 2 John 
Street, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95 EY22

Assigned Certifier 
name:
James  O'Donoghue
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    2 John Street, 2 
John Street, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95 EY22  

Certificate 
Number:CC00000033
546KKCertificate 
Description:Single-
storey 
administration 
building to include 
canteen, toilets, 
office, tack and rug 
stores including on-
site foul water 
treatment system, 
landscaping and 
associated works 
and servicesTotal 
Units on this 
CC:1Certificate 
Address:Stoneyford,
Kilkenny, 
Cotterellsbooly, 
Stoneyford, Co 
Kilkenny.

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0070797KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 23-Nov-20

The development 
will consist of 
renovation of 
existing dwelling to 
include: 
a/Demolition of 
existing two storey 
flat roof non-original 
rear-extension; 
b/construction of a 
new two storey 
extension to the rear 
of the existing 
building, comprising 
of a kitchen/dining 
room on ground 
floor and bedroom 
and bathroom to 
first floor 
c/Demolition of rear 
shed d/Replacement 
of all single glazed 
windows to double 
glazed windows; 
e/with all associated 
works, servicing and 
landscaping

Chatsworth Street, 
Castlecomer, 
kilkenny, R95 K4H9 20176 09-Nov-20

Owner name:
Michael Brophy
Owner company:
Self buildier
Owner address:
Byrnesgrove
Ballyragget
Ballyragget, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, NA

Builder name:
Michael Brophy
Builder company:
Self buildier
Builder address:

  
    Byrnesgrove
Ballyragget
Ballyragget, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, NA  

Designer name:
Michael Brophy
Designer address:
Byrnesgrove
Ballyragget
Ballyragget, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, NA

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0070475KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 20-Nov-20

To demolish existing 
ground floor gable 
bedroom and 
adjoining stone wall 
stable to existing 
farm house and 
construct new two 
storey extension  
comprising of ground 
floor new entrance 
hall, kitchen/dining 
area, shower room 
and new lounge 
room with three 
bedrooms to first 
floor and form new 
connecting corridor 
to existing house 
with new hot press 
and office area, new 
knapp plaster render 
to existing house 
front elevation to 
match new 
extension  external 
finish, connect new 
and existing foul 
drainage to new 

Kilbride, Glenmore., 
kilkenny, X91 K590 20/371 02-Nov-20

Owner name:
Mairead Freyne
Owner company:

Owner address:
Kilbride
Glenmore, 
Glenmore, kilkenny, 
X91K590

Builder name:
Brendan Maher
Builder company:
Brendan Maher & 
Sons Construction ltd
Builder address:

  
    Ballinlammy
Glenmore
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, 0  

Designer name:
Patrick Doyle
Designer address:
Pine View House
Ballynamona, 
Slieverue, kilkenny, 
X91 CF67

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0070789KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 20-Nov-20

Provision of a new 
Dwelling house with 
attached garage and 
carport at 
Croghtenclogh, 
Coan, Co. Kilkenny

Croghtenclogh,, 
Coan, kilkenny 20/348 30-Oct-20

Owner name:
David Shore
Owner company:

Owner address:
Croguthenclog, 
Coan, kilkenny

Builder name:
Danny  Quirke
Builder company:
Danny Quirke 
Building Contractor
Builder address:

  
    Millfall 
Coolcullen , Via 
Carlow, kilkenny  

Designer name:
Jenny Barnes
Designer address:
Barnes Nolan & 
Assoc Ltd 
Old Farm House 
Knockalane , 
Coolcullen , kilkenny, 
none

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0070477KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 18-Nov-20

Construction of a 
domestic garage at 
Inchmore, Freshford, 
Co.Kilkenny

Inchmore, Freshford, 
kilkenny 18504 31-Oct-20

Owner name:
Joanne  Harrison
Owner company:
Joanne Harrison
Owner address:
inchmore
freshford, freshford, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Joanne  Harrison
Builder company:
Joanne Harrison
Builder address:

  
    inchmore
freshford, freshford, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Joanne  Harrison
Designer address:
inchmore
freshford, freshford, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0070525KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 18-Nov-20

To construct a storey 
and a half four 
bedroom dwelling 
house, a new site 
entrance, a new 
septic tank and 
percolation area, a 
new bored well and 
all associated site 
works at Inchmore, 
Freshford, Co. 
KIlkenny

inchmore, freshford, 
kilkenny 18504 28-Oct-20

Owner name:
Joanne  Harrison
Owner company:
Joanne Harrison
Owner address:
inchmore
freshford, freshford, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Joanne  Harrison
Builder company:
Joanne Harrison
Builder address:

  
    inchmore
freshford, freshford, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Joanne  Harrison
Designer address:
inchmore
freshford, freshford, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

7 Day Notice SN0005696KK
Kilkenny County 
Council 16-Nov-20

Construction  of a 3 
storey, 11 unit 
apartment block at 
Nuncio Park

24 Deans Court, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny 16429 06-Nov-20

Owner name:
Sean Martyn
Owner company:

Owner address:
156 Crodaun
Forest Park, 
Celbridge, kildare

Builder name:
Tara  Walsh
Builder company:
Blacklough 
construction Ltd
Builder address:

  
    Unit 665 
jordanstown view
Greenogue Inds 
Estate, Greenogue 
Ind Estate, 
Rathcoole, dublin  

Designer name:
David Hart
Designer address:
Fairview
Allenwood South, 
Allenwood South, 
Naas, kildare

Assigned Certifier 
name:
David Hart
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    Fairview
Allenwood South, 
Allenwood South, 
Naas, kildare  

Commencement 
Notice With 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0070536KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 14-Nov-20

Change of use and 
material alterations 
at St. Kieranâ€™s 
College, College 
Road Kilkenny

College road, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95 RX93 19/465 20-Oct-20

Owner name:
Fr Dermot  Ryan 
Owner company:

Owner address:
St Kieran's College
College Road, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny

Builder name:
Denis  Guilfoyle
Builder company:
Denis Guilfoyle 
Developments Ltd 
t/a Guilfoyle 
Buildiing Contractors 
Builder address:

  
    Loreto Park
Troys Lane
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Peter Bluett
Designer address:
No 2, John Street
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:
Peter Bluett
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    No 2, John Street
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny  

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0070293KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 12-Nov-20

Construction a 4 
bedroom two storey 
dwelling house with 
access through the 
existing shared 
entrance and a 
sewage treatment 
system with a 
partially raised soil 
polishing filter and 
associated site works

Ardclone, Piltown, 
kilkenny 17716 20-Oct-20

Owner name:
Laura Buckley
Owner company:
n/a
Owner address:
Ardclone
Piltown
Piltown, Piltown, 
kilkenny, E32ck76

Builder name:
Laura Buckley
Builder company:
n/a
Builder address:

  
    Ardclone
Piltown
Piltown, Piltown, 
kilkenny, E32ck76  

Designer name:
Laura Buckley
Designer address:
Ardclone
Piltown
Piltown, Piltown, 
kilkenny, E32ck76

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice With 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0070510KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 11-Nov-20

Construction of 1no. 
3 bedroom and 1no. 
2 bedroom bungalow 
style houses

Shanganny, 
Jenkinstown, 
kilkenny

Part 8 - Council 
Meeting March 2019 06-Oct-20

Owner name:
Pat Savage
Owner company:
Kilkenny County 
Council
Owner address:
County Hall, John 
Street, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95CX92

Builder name:
Ger Doyle
Builder company:
Quarryview 
Developments Ltd
Builder address:

  
    Oldcourt
N/a, New Ross, 
wexford  

Designer name:
Evelyn Graham
Designer address:
Kilkenny County 
Council
County Hall
John Street, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95A39T

Assigned Certifier 
name:
John Hayes
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    Hayes Higgins 
Partnership
The Arches 
Gashouse Lane , 
Kilkenny, kilkenny  

Commencement 
Notice With 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0070514KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 11-Nov-20

Construction of a 
single storey, ground 
floor extension of 
292 sq.m to existing 
Radiology 
Department to 
accommodate a new 
M.R.I. unit and a 
separate single 
storey first floor 
extension of 90 sq.m 
over the existing 
Radiology 
Department to 
accommodate a 
dedicated plantroom 
together with all 
associated siteworks.

St. Luke's Hospital, 
Freshford Road, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95 FY71 17/421 16-Oct-20

Owner name:
George O'Neill
Owner company:
HSE 
Owner address:
Project Manager - 
Estates
University Hospital 
Waterford
Dunmore Road, 
Waterford, 
waterford, 0000

Builder name:
Billy Mythen
Builder company:
Mythen Construction 
Ltd
Builder address:

  
    Longraigue, 
Foulksmills, wexford  

Designer name:
Denis Brereton
Designer address:
RKD Architects
59 Northumberland 
Road, Ballsbridge, 
dublin_4, D04WP89

Assigned Certifier 
name:
Gopal Naidoo
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    RKD Architects, 59 
Northumberland 
Road, Ballsbridge, 
dublin, D04WP89  

Certificate 
Number:CC00000035
188KKCertificate 
Description:Completi
on of a single storey, 
ground floor 
extension of 292 
sq.m to existing 
Radiology 
Department to 
accommodate a new 
M.R.l. unit and a 
separate single 
storey first floor 
extension of 90 sq.m 
over the existing 
Radiology 
Department to 
accommodate a 
dedicated plantroom 
together with all 
associated 
siteworksTotal Units 
on this 
CC:1Certificate 
Address:Kilkenny,Kilk
enny, St. Luke's 
Hospital, Freshford 

Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0070524KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 11-Nov-20

Construction of a 
Carport & all 
ancillary works at 
Knocknadogue, 
Castlecomer, Co. 
Kilkenny

Knocknadogue, 
Castlecomer, 
kilkenny 20301 28-Oct-20

Owner name:
Patrick Clarke
Owner company:
N/A
Owner address:
Drumgoole
Knocknadogue, 
Castlecomer, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Patrick Clarke
Builder company:
N/A
Builder address:

  
    Drumgoole
Knocknadogue, 
Castlecomer, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Patrick Clarke
Designer address:
Drumgoole
Knocknadogue, 
Castlecomer, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0070287KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 10-Nov-20

construction of a 
dormer style 
dwelling, connection 
to mains water & 
sewerage, splayed 
entrance and all 
associated site 
development works.

gowran rd, shankill, 
Paulstown, kilkenny 20/285 19-Oct-20

Owner name:
Thomas Brennan
Owner company:
N/A
Owner address:
Newline
Garryduff, Paulstown 
, kilkenny, R95 VX39

Builder name:
Thomas Brennan
Builder company:
N/A
Builder address:

  
    Newline
Garryduff, Paulstown 
, kilkenny, R95 VX39  

Designer name:
Thomas Brennan
Designer address:
Newline
Garryduff, Paulstown 
, kilkenny, R95 VX39

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice With 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0070307KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 10-Nov-20

Change of use of 
existing building 
from retail to offices 
& erection of an 
extension to the rear 
for toilet & storage 
& all associated site 
works @ No. 24 
Walkin Street, 
Kilkenny

24 Walkin Street, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95 W598 20226 20-Oct-20

Owner name:
Ivan Doherty
Owner company:
Ivan Doherty
Owner address:
14 Patrickâ€™s Gate
Outrath Road, , 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95 Y6P3

Builder name:
Ivan Doherty
Builder company:
Ivan Doherty
Builder address:

  
    14 Patrickâ€™s 
Gate
Outrath Road, , 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95 Y6P3  

Designer name:
Mark Kelly
Designer address:
22 Upper Patrick 
Street, kilkenny, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:
Mark Kelly
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    22 Upper Patrick 
Street, kilkenny, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny  

Certificate 
Number:CC00000031
845KKCertificate 
Description:change 
of use of existing 
building from retail 
to offices and 
erection of an 
extension to the rear 
for toilet and storage 
and all associated 
site works at No. 24 
Walkin Street, 
KilkennyTotal Units 
on this 
CC:1Certificate 
Address:Kilkenny,Kilk
enny, 24 Walkin 
Street

Commencement 
Notice With 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0070544KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 10-Nov-20

Proposed alterations 
and single storey 
extension to Scoil 
Mhuire Gan Smal NS 
school, Convent Rd, 
Graiguenamanagh

convent road , 
graiguenamanagh, 
kilkenny, R95 D793 P20/30 27-Oct-20

Owner name:
Walter Connolly
Owner company:

Owner address:
Scoil Mhuire gan 
Smal
Convent Road, 
Graiguenamanagh , 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Richard McEvoy
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Parksgrove
Ballyragget , 
Kilkenny, kilkenny  

Designer name:
Peter Bluett
Designer address:
No 2, John Street, 
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:
Peter Bluett
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    No 2, John Street, 
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny  

Certificate 
Number:CC00000034
563KKCertificate 
Description:Alteratio
ns and single storey 
extension to Scoil 
Mhuire Gan Smal NS 
school, Convent Rd, 
Graiguenamanagh, 
Co. KilkennyTotal 
Units on this 
CC:1Certificate 
Address:graiguenam
anagh,Kilkenny, 
convent road 



Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0070164KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 09-Nov-20

construction of a 
two storey dwelling 
house and 
associated site works 
at: Ballymartin, 
Ballyragget, Co. 
Kilkenny

Ballymartin, 
Ballyragget, kilkenny 20261 15-Oct-20

Owner name:
Liam Lacey
Owner company:

Owner address:
Ballymartin, 
Ballyragget, kilkenny

Builder name:
Brian Staunton
Builder company:
osteria ltd
Builder address:

  
    
ballinalackenattanag
h, ballyragget, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Ivor O' Brien
Designer address:
11 Patrick Street
Kilkenny
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0070179KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 09-Nov-20

construct a dwelling 
house and 
associated site works 
at: Annamult, 
Bennettsbridge, Co. 
Kilkenny

Annamult, 
Bennettsbridge, 
kilkenny 2015 23-Oct-20

Owner name:
Paddy Hogan
Owner company:

Owner address:
Annamult, 
Bennettsbridge, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Brian Healy
Builder company:
Brian Healy 
Carpentry Ltd trading 
as Healy 
Construction 
Builder address:

  
    Barrettstown 
Knocktopher , 
Knocktopher , 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Ivor O' Brien
Designer address:
11 Patrick Street
Kilkenny
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0070109KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 06-Nov-20

Renovation, 
conservation repairs 
and alterations to 
existing dwelling and 
external works to 
include upgrading of 
existing effluent 
treatment system 
and external foul and 
surface water 
drainage system, 
trenching and 
ducting of services, 
french drain and 
hard and soft 
landscaping works.

Bonnettstown 
House, 
Bonnettstown, 
kilkenny, R95 R5C8 19278 07-Oct-20

Owner name:
JAMES O'BRIEN
Owner company:

Owner address:
Bonnettstown 
House, 
Bonnettstown, 
kilkenny, R95R5C8

Builder name:
Niall Duggan
Builder company:
McStan Construction
Builder address:

  
    McStan 
Construction
Purcellsinch Business 
Park
Carlow Road, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny  

Designer name:
Brian Dunlop
Designer address:
Brian Dunlop 
Architects
Patrick Court
 Patrick Street, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice With 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0070264KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 05-Nov-20

Proposed Artisan 
Bakery and Patisserie 
at Ground Floor 
level, 14 Barrack 
Street, Kilkenny.  
 

14 Barrack Street, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95 WR23 22-Oct-20

Owner name:
Bartlomiej Pawlukojc
Owner company:

Owner address:
Unit 8 
Barrack Street
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Jan Horvath
Builder company:
Ej Paintings
Builder address:

  
    8 The Paddocks
Kells Road, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Brendan Moore 
Designer address:
53 The Fairways,
Old Golf Links Road,
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95 VAY1

Assigned Certifier 
name:
Brendan Moore 
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    53 The Fairways,
Old Golf Links Road,
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95 VAY1  

Certificate 
Number:CC00000030
566KKCertificate 
Description:Propose
d Artisan Bakery and 
Patisserie at Ground 
Floor Level, 14 
Barrack Street, 
Kilkenny.Total Units 
on this 
CC:1Certificate 
Address:Kilkenny,Kilk
enny, 14 Barrack 
Street

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0069701KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 02-Nov-20

Proposed erection of 
a 2 storey house and 
associated site works

Greenridge, 
Johnswell Road, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny 19/659 07-Oct-20

Owner name:
shane power
Owner company:

Owner address:
3 Hollybank Lawn, 
Clongowen
Kilkenny
Ireland, Republic, 
Ireland, Republic, 
kilkenny, R95E1H7

Builder name:
Andrew Glennon
Builder company:
andrew glennon 
developements ltd
Builder address:

  
    Avondale, Sion 
Road
Sion Road
kilkenny, kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95 Y9W9  

Designer name:
Cormac Lynn
Designer address:
O'Driscoll Lynn 
Architects
Knockenhoy Business 
Park, Wexford, 
wexford, Y35VNK0

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice With 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0069820KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 02-Nov-20

23 no. two storey 
houses and site 
development works 
consisting of: (a) 12 
no. semi-detached 
three bedroom two 
storey houses, (b) 11 
no. terraced three 
bedroom two storey 
houses in 3 blocks, 
(c) new site entrance 
including alterations 
to existing footpath 
and cycle lane, 
internal access 
roadways, vehicle 
turning areas and car 
parking, (d) water 
mains, foul drainage, 
surface water 
drainage, petrol oil 
interceptor and 
surface water 
walkaways, (e) all 
ancillary site 
development works

New Orchard, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny 18/378 14-Oct-20

Owner name:
Paul Byrne
Owner company:

Owner address:
Ryland 
RoadBunclody, 
Bunclody, wexford

Builder name:
Paul Byrne
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Ryland 
RoadBunclody, 
Bunclody, wexford  

Designer name:
Brian Dunlop
Designer address:
Brian Dunlop 
Architects
Patrick Court
 Patrick Street, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:
Brian Dunlop
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    Brian Dunlop 
Architects
Patrick Court
 Patrick Street, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny  


